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Dear parents and carers 

 

I am writing to invite you to our Year 9 Pathways Evening which is being held 
on Thursday 21 March at 17:30 until 18:45. This is your opportunity to learn more about 
our Key Stage 4 curriculum and how you can best support your young person with 
making their option choices. We will also be running a Careers Fair as part of that 
evening to give you and your young person the opportunity to talk to staff teaching the 
subjects and find out more about the courses we are offering. 

 

The evening will be split into sessions depending on the Pathway allocated to your young 
person. We will notify you of this pathway and further details about timings, nearer the 
event. 

 

If you have any questions please let me know. 
 

Best wishes 
 

Mrs M Basso 

Senior Deputy Headteacher 
 
 


